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Recycling Aluminum Cans for a Cause

All proceeds will be used to finance updates at Leahy Park
Aluminum can donations can be left at the Belmont Fire
House located at 103 Market St. and placed in the fenced
area

Please consider supporting our efforts!

https://www.vi.belmont.wi.gov/parks-recreation/page/please-donate-your-aluminum-cans

